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William C Harris 
4900 Phillip Rd. 
Roseville, CA 95747 DOCKET
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January 15, 2009 

DATE JAN 1 5 201IA 

REeD. JAM 2 7 lOllS 

Russ Nichols 
Power Plant ManClger 
5120 Phillip Road 
Roseville, CA 95747 

Dear Mr. Nichols, 

I received your letter and I want to thank you for your help in regards to investigating 
and implementing changes to reduce the power plant noise level. The noise has been 
reduced with the exception of when the turbins start up and shut down. Also, there has 
been no improvement in the noise level from the air valves. . 

I have complained to the California Energy Commission and I voiced my opinion 
regarding the need for a lower noise standard and, if necessary, a sound barrier around 
the plant. 

I will continue to monitor the noise but, at this time, I am not sure of what my options 
are in regards to getting the city to further reduce the noise. 

Thanks again for your help. 

Sincerely, 

~~.,f~ 
William Harris 

CC:	 Donna Stone, Compliance Project Manager, California Energy Commission 
Tom Green, Assistant Electric Utility Director of Power Supply 


